September 20, 2022.
Dear Parents/Guardians:
Your child has expressed an interest in joining the Mighty South Slope Choir this year.  Rehearsals will be Tuesdays at 11:45 (lunch) and Friday mornings at 8:00 a.m.
Students should try and attend BOTH rehearsals each week, but if Friday mornings is not possible for you and your family, then Tuesdays at lunch for sure!
Rehearsals will be in the gym this year until further notice.
Our first rehearsal will be Tuesday, September 27 at lunch.  There is NO rehearsal that Friday as school is not in session.  But, we do need to get started as we have 3 events already scheduled on our calendar.  November 10 is the date of our Remembrance Day Assembly, November 17 at 6:00 p.m. at Gardenworks is our next event, and our Christmas Concert on December 8 is our final event for this year.
Students need to commit to coming to rehearsals unless they are not at school, work hard during practice, and sing with joy!
Please talk to your child about the importance of following through on commitments and sign the consent form below.  Adults and students both need to sign.
I look forward to making beautiful music once again with the Mighty South Slope Choir!
In song,
Ms. Fierro
(please sign and return at our first rehearsal)

[bookmark: _GoBack]I give consent for my child ___________ (please print) in Division ____to join the South Slope Choir this year. 
___________________				________________________
Parent/guardian signature			email or phone number
I promise to attend all rehearsals, learn my songs, and sing with joy!
___________________________
(student signature)



